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Herbalife Philippines Opens South Luzon Quick Response Center to Expand 

Product Access Point  
 
 

 
 
 
MANILA, PHILIPPINES, FEBRUARY 24 – Global nutrition company, Herbalife, marked another 
milestone in the Philippines with the opening of a new  product access point in Calamba, 
Laguna. Named as the South Luzon Quick Response Center (QRC), it is part of Herbalife’s  
efforts to support its members to bring quality nutrition to more Filipinos in the country.  
 
Herbalife Philippines’ General Manager Bong Valenzuela led the opening ceremony, which was 
attended by the members of its corporate management team, employees, independent 
Herbalife members, and Herbalife-sponsored triathletes Omar and Laarni Paredes. 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Herbalife Philippines General Manager Bong Valenzuela delivers his welcome speech during 
the opening ceremony of the Herbalife South Luzon Quick Response Center. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Ms. Gina Lyn Ang – Abott, one of Herbalife’s President’s Team members, shares her 
excitement and rallies local member leaders to take advantage of the newly-opened product 
access point to bring good nutrition to more people in the community .  
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About Herbalife: 
 
Herbalife is a global nutrition company that has been changing people's lives with great 
products since 1980. Our nutrition, weight-management, energy and fitness and personal care 
products are available exclusively to and through dedicated Herbalife Independent Members in 
more than 90 countries. We are committed to fighting the worldwide problems of poor nutrition 
and obesity by offering high-quality products, one-on-one coaching with an Herbalife Member 
and a community that inspires customers to live a healthy, active life. 
 
We support the Herbalife Family Foundation (HFF) and its Casa Herbalife programs to help 
bring good nutrition to children in need. We also sponsor more than 190 world -class athletes, 
teams and events around the globe, including Cristiano Ronaldo, the LA Galaxy and champions 
in many other sports. 
 
The company has over 8,000 employees worldwide, and its shares are traded on the New York 
Stock Exchange (NYSE: HLF) with net sales of US$4.5 billion in 2015. The Herbalife website 
contains a significant amount of financial and other information about the company at 
http://ir.Herbalife.com. The company encourages investors to visit its website from time to time, 
as information is updated and new information in posted. To learn more, visit Herbalife.com or 
IAmHerbalife.com. 
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